(Translation)

December 23, 2009

Letter of Invitation

Dear Mayor "

The 41* World Exposition with the theme “Better City, Better Life” will be held in
Shanghai next year. The Exposition, which allows peoples of different nationalities to
gather and celebrate, is a strong message of universal development and prosperity.
Under the leadership of the Chinese Central Government, and thanks to the generous
support from the entire country and world, preparations for the Expo 2010 Shanghai
China have been going on smoothly, and 193 countries and 49 international

organizations have officially confirmed their participation to date.

As the first world exposition themed on city, Expo 2010 Shanghai China has given
cities their own pavilions, and set aside an “Urban Best Practices Area” (UBPA)
where cases presented by 14 sister-cities of Shanghai, among others, will be presented.
I am fully convinced that such arrangements will enable cities to showcase various
development paradigms, and demonstrate latest technologies for improving urban
environment. The Exposition represents a golden opportunity to deliberate upon
challenges arising from worldwide urbanization; seek solutions for sustainable
development; inherit, protect and make best use of cultural heritage; build up

awareness; and conduct extensive cooperation. Expo 2010, with its strong emphasis



on exchange and cooperation, echoes with the very purpose of our sister-city scheme
of deeper understanding, closer ties, and economic and social advancement on both
sides through enhanced collaboration. Both the upcoming Exposition and our
sister-city activities share the same goal of promoting city-level cooperation, seeking

common development, and creating a better future together.

After the reform and opening-up agenda was launched, the city of Shanghai has
impressed the world with its dramatic economic and social progress, and its ever
changing urban landscape. This would not be possible but for the great support from
our twinned cities. In addition, I would also like to thank you personally for your deep

understanding, sincere friendship and long term support.

Therefore, I am writing this letter to cordially invite you to visit my city between May
1 and October 31, 2010. The Municipal Foreign Affairs Office will contact your office

on my behalf to facilitate the visit.

I look forward to meeting you in Shanghai during the Exposition next year and wish

you a Happy and Prosperous New Year!

With best regards,

HAN Zheng
Mayor of Shanghai & Vice Chairman of the National Organizing
Committee of the World Expo 2010 Shanghai China
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